
 

   

145 McDermot Ave. 
Winnipeg, MB 
R3B 0R9 
 
August 13, 2008 
 
Martin Haefele 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre 
Box 938, 5102-50th Ave 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 
Re: Revised Draft Review Board Guidelines for Considering Wildlife at Risk (including SARA 
Species) In Environmental Impact Assessment in the Mackenzie Valley 
 
Dear Mr. Haefele, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the “Revised Draft Review Board Guidelines for 
Considering Wildlife at Risk (including SARA Species) In Environmental Impact Assessment in 
the Mackenzie Valley”.  The revised version is significantly better than the previous version and 
we only have minor suggestions for improvements.  Our comments are attached in the requested 
format. 

Thank you for your consideration of our comments.  If you have any questions, please contact me 
at (204) 984-1929 or katherine.cumming@pc.gc.ca 

Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Cumming 
Environmental Assessment Scientist 
Parks Canada 

 
 


